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TOWN OF NEWBURGH 
PLANNING BOARD 

TECHNICAL REVIEW COMMENTS 
 

PROJECT NAME:  LANDS OF WEDDELL 
PROJECT NO.:   2024-10 
PROJECT LOCATION:  SECTION 89, BLOCK 1, LOTS 10.1, 10.2, 77.1 & 77.2  
REVIEW DATE:   14 JUNE 2024 
MEETING DATE:  20 JUNE 2024 
PROJECT REPRESENTATIVE: DARREN DOCE, PE 
 

1. The project has received the required area variances.  These variances have been noted on the 
plans.  
 

2. Outstanding issues identified in the March 2016 approval and  specific conditions have been 
addressed on the plans.   

 
3. Required Adjoiner’s Notices were circulated on 2 May 2024. 

 
4. Lot line changes are Type II Actions under SEQRA requiring no further environmental review.   

 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
MHE Engineering, D.P.C. 
 

 
Patrick J. Hines 
Principal 
PJH/ltm 



Darren c. Doce 
5 LincoLnDaLe roaD, campbeLL HaLL, new York 10196 

 TeL. 845-561-1170     emaiL: DDoce12@HoTmaiL.com  
 
May 27, 2024 
 
 
 
John P. Ewasutyn, Chairman 
Town of Newburgh Planning Board 
308 Gardnertown Road 
Newburgh, NY 12550 
 
RE:  Lot Line Revision Plan lands of Weddell 
        6, 12, 14 and 7 Heritage Lane 
        Town of Newburgh Tax Parcels: Section 89 Block 1 Lot 10.1, 10.2, 77.1 and 77.2 
        Town Project No. 2024-10  
         
Dear Mr. Ewasutyn: 
 
 Enclosed are 12 revised sets of the above referenced plan.  The comments 
received from the Planning Board and its consultants are addressed as follows: 
  

1. The necessary area variances were granted by the Zoning Board of Appeals on 
May 23, 2024.  This is noted on the plan. 

2. The adjoiner mailings were mailed by Charlene Black on May 2, 2024. 
3. The misspelling of “Weddell” in the title block has been corrected. 
4. As noted, this lot line revision (Project #2015-27) received a conditional final 

approval March 17, 2016.   The specific conditions as listed in the March 17, 
2016 Resolution of Approval are addressed as follows: 
a. A driveway maintenance agreement was prepared by Todd Kelson.  The 

agreement was approved by the planning board attorney on April 11, 2024.  
b. The note regarding buried utilities is shown on the plan (Note 3). 
c. A note regarding filing of revised deeds is shown on the plan (Note 4).   

 
 If there are any additional questions or comments, please feel free to contact me  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Darren C. Doce 
 




